Bylaw Review Committee
November 29, 2022
7:30 pm

MINUTES

Members Present:   Mari Enoch, Stuart Litwin, David Myers, Jeff Zimmerman
Absent:  Pauline Banducci

A quorum being present, the meeting was called to order at 7:32.

A motion was made, seconded and voted to approve the minutes of November 10, 2022.

The Committee agreed that it would include a preamble with its recommended Bylaws revisions.  

The Committee members continued discussing proposed changes and amendments to the Bylaws.  All changes are tracked with track changes on a master copy.   

The date of the next meeting was set for December 22 at 7:30 at the Monterey Library.

A motion was made, seconded, and so voted to adjourn at 8:52.

Respectfully submitted,

Mari Enoch
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